
 

 

 

 

 

The 8th grade class would like to invite you to watch their performance of the 
famous Thriller dance.  The Thriller performance is a highly anticipated and 
enjoyed event for our 8th grade class.  They have learned the dance throughout 
the month of October and will perform the dance Thursday, October 
31st starting promptly at 9:00 a.m. in the Middle School gymnasium.  All parents 
are invited and encouraged to watch the event.  The students will be required 
to wear pants/shorts with a white shirt.  We have had a lot of fun in the past 
creating “zombie like” costumes and are encouraged to do so with the shirts 
and pants.  Please feel free to have fun with your child in creating a costume. 
Face paint will be provided and students will have the opportunity to work with 
each other in creating a zombie like appearance before the show.  


